
Hearing Aid Battery
Program
Response to COVID-19

In response to COVID-19, the Jason Cunningham
Charitable Foundation (JCCF) created a hearing aid
battery program in response to a need for children to
have working devices while out of school and during
the stay-at-home order issued by Governor Kemp.
JCCF is accepting donations, raising funds, and
distributing batteries to children ages 0-22 who need
batteries for their hearing technology (for hearing
aids, cochlear implants, FM systems, etc.) through
January 2021 or as long as the stay-in-place order
remains. JCCF is partnering with the Georgia Mobile
Audiology program to get the word out to
audiologists and teachers across the state of Georgia
and for distribution.
 

JASON CUNNINGHAM CHARITABLE FOUNDATION - 
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

If you are a teacher, audiologist, or
concerned family member and are worried
about a child, ages 0-22, who is in need of
batteries for their hearing technology
during the COVID-19 stay-in-place order,
please reach out. 
 
Please click here to fill out the form or use
the QR Code to the right. Be prepared to
provide family information, number of
devices, device information, and battery
size.
 
Please contact the Jason Cunningham
Charitable Foundation to donate or
MAPInfo@doe.k12.ga.us with questions or
to receive more information.
 
 
 
This program is sponsored by the Jason
Cunningham Charitable Foundation.

Did you know?
Most families who
receive batteries
through Medicaid

have to show up in
person to collect.

The COVID-19 stay-
in-place order

makes that difficult
for many families

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=g1ylGkMDy069Ob1_Q4dr1wDZJ3NeaMlPqOvhHmVfsdFUNzE3NUw4RjNWSVVSSFE3UU9UVVJOS1A1Qy4u
https://secure.perfectgolfevent.com/eventweb/9069/registration.php?donation=1

